UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11
796 ROOSEVELY ROAD

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

v

Bee &

Docket No. 50-461 JUN2b 1984

I11inois Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner
Executive Vice President

500 South 27th Street

Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

We have received, for review, your request for proposed Quality Assurance
Program changes dated June 6, 1984, as required by 10 CFR 50.54 and 50.55,
as amended.

Based on our current schedule for review of such submittals, we anticipate
that more than 60 days will be required to complete our review and evaluation.
Mr. Frank C. Hawkins has been ascigned responsibility for coordinating this
review and you will be contacted by him directly should additional information
be necessary in completing our review.

Should you have any questions associated with our review of your submittal,
please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

“original Signed by C.E. Norellus"

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phillip L. Willman, Esq.
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division

Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety

Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance

Allen Samuelson, Assistarnt
Attorney General
Environmental Control Division
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